Dear Parents/Carers,

Children In Need is on Friday 13™ November. The official BBC theme this year is linked to
children's wellbeing and is being promoted by Joe Wicks.

To raise funds, all children will be wearing no- uniform on this day. The School Council have
decided pajamas would fit quite nicely with being relaxed and well rested to promote a healthy
wellbeing. We can not wait to see children coming fo school in their snuggly, comfortable gear.
Think comfy thoughts, keep your toes warm with fluffy slippers or wrap up in your cozy dressing
gown for a peaceful and relaxing day at school!

We are asking the children to donate at least £1.00 to dress up. This year, we are asking you fo
donate slightly different due to the Covid-19 restrictions. All donations need to be made via the
just giving link stated below and can also be found on our school website. We will not be
accepting any cash bought in to school on the day.

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/risepark

In addition, please note that this year we will not be having any loose change buckets in our
classrooms. However, if you wish to donate more to this fantastic cause, you are welcome to do
so via the Just Giving page as mentioned above. Please note that this is not an extra
requirement.

We realise that times are tough for some people but we really hope that you are able to dig
deep and support this fantastic cause. Last year we raised a super amount but we always aim fo
do even better.

Thank you in advance for your support.

Miss Scholten and The School Council




